
 

 

Hampton Falls Electricity Aggregation Committee 

Draft Meeting Minutes, March 27, 2024 

The meeting of the Hampton Falls Electricity Aggregation Committee was called to order at 10 

am on March 27, 2024 in the Town Hall conference room. 

The Committee Co-Chairs were present. 

The draft Committee minutes of February 28, 2024 were accepted and approved by a unanimous 

vote. 

The NH Public Utilities Commission issued its approval of the Town’s Electric Aggregation Plan 

on March 8, 2024. 

Hampton Falls Community Power was overwhelming approved by the voters on March 12, 

2024. 

On April 4, 2024, the Town Administrator and Electricity Aggregation Committee Co-Chairs 

attended the CPCNH Risk Management Committee Meeting for the purpose of authorizing 

CPCHN to procure electricity for the Town. 

On April 25, 2024, the Committee Co-Chairs will attend the CPCNH Annual Meeting in 

Concord. 

On April 26, 2024, the Town’s Community Power website will go live. 

On May 8, 2024, at 6:00 PM there will be a Community Power public meeting in Town Hall to 

discuss, the logistics of implementing Community Power including the opt-in/out process. It 

should be noted that electric customers will be automatically enrolled unless they opt-out and net 

metered customers will not be automatically enrolled but may choose to opt-in. A representative 

of CPCNH will be the principal presenter. 

The launch of Hampton Falls Community Power will begin in early June and completed by June 

30. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM 

Respectfully< 

Carol Schutte & William P. Perkins, Co-Chairs 
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